
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 2nd December 2022 

Christmas Fayre Friday 2nd December 3.35pm – 5.15pm. 

Don’t forget we are holding our Christmas Fayre today - admission to the fayre is £1.00 

per adult and 50p per child on the day which will include refreshments from the café. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

A huge thank you for everyone who supported this year’s 

Poppy Appeal. Your support makes a real difference to 

those in the Armed Forces community. This year 

Cumberworth First School raised an amazing £247.44 

for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.   

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Operation Encompass. 
We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.  

 

Theatre Visit – Monday 12th December                                     

We are very much looking forward to seeing Dick Whittington at the Theatre on 12th December.  

Please remember we are not expected back at school until around 4:45 – subject to traffic.  

The children do NOT need any snacks for the afternoon as we will provide these.  They can 

come in non-uniform / Christmas jumpers if they wish.                                                                                   

Snacks                                

 Just a reminder that snacks for break 

should be healthy and must not contain 

nuts as we are a ‘Nut Free School’.  Please 

don’t send too much as there is limited 

time to eat it particularly in the afternoon. 

Thank you. 

School Christmas Dinner 

Don’t forget that our Christmas Dinner this year will be on 

Wednesday 14th December.                                                     

Children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers or 

come in non-uniform that day. 

   Thank you. 
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